

March 21, 2022

Mr. Ivan Butts President National Association of Postal Supervisors 1727 King Street, Suite 400 Alexandria, VA 22314-2753

Dear Ivan:

By letter dated January 17, 2020, you were notified that the Postal Service, in accordance with Article 34, intended to collect data in order to develop a study related to determining the impact of caseless duty assignments on city delivery routes.

Please consider this formal notification that the test has concluded.

Please contact Bruce Nicholson at extension 7773 if you have questions concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

David E. Mills

Director

Labor Relations Policies and Programs